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PRESS RELEASE 

 
No: 367/2013 
 
Date: 29th May 2013 
 

EVACUATION EXHIBITION  

 
The general public is reminded that the Exhibition of the Evacuation by Joe 
Gingell, which officially opened on Tuesday, will remain open at the Fine Arts 
Gallery in Casemates until Friday 7th June. Opening hours are 10am – 2pm 
and 3pm – 6pm (Monday to Friday) and entrance is free. 
  
A third re-print of Joe Gingell’s book “We Thank God and England” – a 
collection of memorabilia about the evacuation of the Gibraltar Civilian 
Population 1940 – 1951 has also been printed. Each book is priced at £20 
and is available from the Fine Art Gallery in Casemates and from the Ministry 
of Culture.  All proceeds are in aid of local cancer charities. 
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